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Road Work Ahead

FOR DETAILS, VIEW RIDGEWOOD WATER’S SERVICE ADVISORY MAP
This year, Ridgewood Water launched an interactive map to provide
customers with an overview of upcoming work that might lead to road
closures and detours. 

Low Potential for Traffic Diversion

STREETS AFFECTED OVER THE NEXT TWO WEEKS
Glen Rock: Dunham Place and Plymouth Place

Be Water Wise! 
REDUCE WATERING TIME BY 20%. If you usually run your sprinklers for 20 minutes, cut back to 16
minutes. If your lawn still looks good, cut back by an additional 4 minutes. It makes a big difference!

SIGN UP FOR WATERSMART. WaterSmart is a free service that shows you how much water you are
using and helps create a plan on how to use 20% less. Sign up here. 

FOLLOW THE TWO-DAY WATERING SCHEDULE. The schedule below is MANDATORY and critical to
avoiding further water restrictions. Reminder: No residential watering on Monday, Thursday or Friday. 

Did You Know? 
Overwatering can lead to a lawn with a very shallow root system...and shallowly rooted grass is easily
stressed and susceptible to disease and damage from insects. These conditions also make your lawn
less likely to thrive during a drought or dry spell - another reason to water wisely.

https://esri.ridgewoodnj.net/portal/apps/experiencebuilder/experience/?id=5db0338b473e409ea8a4f0ca2b5cf18b
https://ridgewoodnj.watersmart.com/index.php/welcome
https://ridgewoodnj.watersmart.com/index.php/welcome

